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We are continuing to keep you updated on the government’s response to Coronavirus. 

Public Health England advises that the risk to individuals remains low. 

Public Health England has issued tailored guidance for education settings, which you can 

find at: 

 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-

about-covid-19 

Please share this guidance with your staff and cascade as appropriate. 

Latest information 

Updates on Coronavirus: 

 https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

Travel advice for those travelling and living overseas: 

 https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-advice-novel-coronavirus 

Public Health England blog: 

 https://publichealthmatters.blog.gov.uk/2020/01/23/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-what-

you-need-to-know/ 
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